
WJJMS PTO 
(a nonprofit 501(c)3 tax-exempt organization) 

2015/2016 Donation Form (formerly Membership) 
 

WE NO LONGER HAVE MEMBERSHIP DUES 

ALL parents, guardians and staff members of WJJMS are welcome to attend meetings or events or to volunteer your time 
BUT we appreciate your busy schedules and that not everyone has time to actively participate. 

Your entire donation will directly benefit WJJMS students and staff through the purchase of 
supplies and programs that will enhance and enrich the learning experience and is tax deductible. 
 

Donations in lieu of or in addition to supporting PTO fundraisers throughout the year are greatly 
appreciated in any amount: 

 

  $10    $25    $50    Other $__________ 

Please make checks payable to WJJMS PTO. 

 Please check here if you would like a tax receipt for your donation emailed to you. 
 

Name:                 

 

Email Address:               

 

Student:          Grade:   Team:     

 

Student:          Grade:   Team:     

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Thank you for supporting our school community! 

Please contact Jennifer Mocksfield, 

WJJMS PTO President 

with any questions, 

mocksfield@yahoo.com 

For PTO use only. 
 

Rec’d____________ $____________ Ck#_________ Cash__________ 
 

WJJMS PTO Purchases 2013-2015: 
School Wide WiFi, Apple TV (7), Ipad w/case (11), 

Camcorder, Binding Machine, Laminators, Label 

Writer, Yoga Mats and Blocks, 2015 & 2016 Nutmeg 

Nominees, Audiobooks, Books/Novels Various 

Classes, Author Visit, This Old Hat/Patriots of 

Liberty Performances, Geography Bee, MAAD 

Presentation, FLL Team Registration, Peer Mediation 

T-Shirts, 8
th

 Grade Picnic/T-Shirts, Bus for Eastern 

Regionals Music Competition, Courtyard Gazebo, 

School Signs/Banners, Student Activity Fund 

Donations, New Family Breakfast, Student of Month 

& Honor Roll Supplies, Student Incentives, Staff 

Appreciation Lunches, Misc. Computer/Printer 

Hardware & MORE! 

I would like to help with… 
Make sure we have your email address and 
we will send out requests for help with 
things such as: 

PTO Surplus Store - sorting donations or 

working during open hours 

Hospitality - baking/cooking for staff 

appreciation luncheons, new family breakfast, etc. 

Student Holiday Store (December) – set 

up/pack away merchandise or sell during workshop 

Can you remind me…? 
If you share your email address we will send 

information about various school district and WJJMS 

news, PTO purchases, upcoming presentations, 

fundraisers, etc. 


